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Youth	Flying	Scholarship	2018	
Announcement	

	
	

March	2018	
	
	
Following	the	success	of	2017,	we	are	very	excited	to	announce	The	Air	Pilots	
(Hong	Kong	Region)	Youth	Flying	Scholarship	will	be	offering	two	scholarships	
in	2018	to	suitably	selected	candidates	for	flight	training	during	the	2018	
Summer	Holiday	period.		
	
Each	scholarship	provides	20	hours	of	flight	training	in	a	powered	light	aircraft	
with	all	associated	ground	school,	as	well	as	return	airfares,	full	board	and	
lodging	at	Tayside	Aviation	in	Scotland,	UK.	(www.taysideaviation.com)	
	
We	invite	young	people	from	Hong	Kong	with	a	keen	interest	and	enthusiasm	for	
aviation,	to	apply	for	the	Youth	Flying	Scholarship	2018.	In	order	to	be	
considered,	the	applicant	must	be	a	resident	of	Hong	Kong	(with	a	valid	HKID).	
		
Please	complete	the	Application	Form	and	return	by	email	to	
(yfshongkongscholarship@gmail.com)	no	later	than	1700hrs,	15th	April	2018.	
(N.B.	Late	and/or	incomplete	applications	will	not	be	accepted.)		
	
Shortlisted	candidates	will	be	invited	to	attend	an	initial	group	exercise	expected	
to	take	place	at	the	end	of	April	or	early	May	2018.	For	those	who	progress	
through	the	initial	stage,	there	will	be	further	interviews	and	assessments	
expected	to	be	completed	in	May	2018.		
	
As	you	will	be	aware,	English	is	the	dominant	aviation	language,	all	applications	
must	be	submitted	in	English	and	proficiency	in	English	will	be	a	main	
component	in	our	selection	criteria.		
	
We	wish	you	all	the	very	best	in	your	personal	and	professional	aviation	
pursuits.		
	
Jeremy	Russell	
Chairman		


